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Please adjust your contact list to reflect our new 

e-mail address:      Camarena@afomail.net 

If you are not on e-mail with us and would like to 

be, please send us your e-mail address. We send 

out e-mail correspondence periodically and 

would love to be in better communications. 

One of the many 
names of God is  

JEHOVAH-JIREH  

“my provider” 

We want to express our heart-felt gratitude to those who participated financially and/or in prayer for 
our vehicle. We were finally able to purchase a 2008 Mazda CX-9 that seats seven. We were subsequent-
ly able to sell our 1998 Mazda MPV, known as “Daisy”, at a favorable price to a young couple expecting 

their first child. We even equipped it with an infant car-seat and a baby book. God had a plan. 

This year has found us attending  
an engagement party and numer-
ous weddings, only some of which 
are pictured here. We have known 
the bride or the groom since they 
were young kids. They either grew 
up in the Children’s Bible Study or 
were a member of our previous 
Boy’s Club. It has brought us great 
joy to be a significant part of their 
lives. “...and they shall become one 
flesh.” Genesis 2:24 



 

TAX DEDUCTIBLE DONATIONS MAY BE SENT TO: 

 

  CTEN                              

PO Box 291307 

Kerrville, TX 78029-1307 

www.cten.org/artcamarena   

                 800-872-5404  

Online donations may be made by 
going to:  

      www.cten.org/artcamarena 

 

EFT (Electronic Funds Transfers) are 
available by calling the finance 

department at CTEN at  

800-872-5404  

Checks should have a note attached 
with our name on it. 

THANK YOU to those who have responded to our need to increase our monthly support! We are simply not keeping up with the cost of 
living. We are in need of raising an additional $2,000. per month. If you are currently a donor and feel you can increase your giving (no mat-
ter the amount), that will help greatly. If you have not yet joined our ministry team and would like to join us, see the information below. 
Please pass our newsletter on to your friends or at your church. Other ways of giving are through stocks, bonds and mutual funds (call 
CTEN) and/or making a legacy gift through your will or estate planning. Ultimately, we trust in the Lord for all our needs, but we also know 
He  uses people to accomplish His work. (For further ministry updates, connect with us on Facebook, e-mail and  click on “updates” on our website.) 

In addition to our weekly Bible Studies, the 
Character Initiative took us to the interior of 
Guatemala to work with the Character Committee 
of a Credit Union. Closer to home, we baptized a 
family in our yard and honored Art for Father’s 
Day in the Lady’s Bible Study. We enjoyed getting 
together with long time friends, Mark & Ligia 
Walker, from Scottsdale, Ariz., as well as, new 
friends from Shanghai, Tanzania, Hawaii and 
Canada that are here building a new power plant. 
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